

Your help is urgently needed to keep Texans safe. Two bills were heard **Tuesday**, **March 28th** and are now pending in Texas House Homeland Security & Public Safety Committee and we must make *our* voices heard.

HB 1911 makes the License to Carry a handgun optional and would allow people without background checks or any training to carry in public. This puts the public at risk. Gun rights groups are lauding this bill as the most viable path to "constitutional carry."



HB 375 is the same proposal, but even more egregious since it ties the hands of law enforcement, puts their lives at greater risk, and limits their ability to protect us.

Please click the red "Take Action" button above to send a message to House Homeland Security and Public Safety Committee members. We have created some suggested language but feel free to edit and make it your own. We will send the message for you - easy!

Thank you for being a gun sense supporter. Your voice counts.

Sincerely,

Andrea Brauer

**Executive Director** 

Andrea Bracele



Texas Gun Sense, PO Box 92722 Austin, TX 78709